
 

 
 
3 October 2022 
 

 
Doreen Bogdan-Martin 

Secretary-General Elect, International Telecommunication Union  
 

Dear Doreen,  
 

I offer my most sincere congratulations on your historic election to the position of secretary-
general of the International Telecommunication Union. It is a special pleasure to congratulate 
the first woman ever elected to this position. 
 

Our organizations share many goals, including the aim to bring the next billion Internet users 
online and I look forward to continuing to work with you to achieve that goal. Like you, we 
believe that for the Internet to be truly interoperable, it must be open to anyone, anywhere, and 
at any time.  
 

We wish you much success in your new role. 
 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


